
 

May 20st — 27th 

200+ Agencies join the PVRP 

 The Pennsylvania EMS for Children Program 

would like to say THANK YOU to you and 

your service for the work that you are doing 

to improve the care of our youngest 

patients through participation in the 

Pediatric Voluntary Recognition Program 

(PVRP)! To date, we have over 200 

participating agencies, a huge success! Great 

work!  

This has been one of Pennsylvania’s most 

recognized programs. Did you know that 

several other states have implemented 

similar programs with their EMS agencies 

based on these successes? Successes which 

are entirely contributable to you! 

Recently, the EMSC program was able to 

purchase some simple weight conversion 

(lbs -> kgs) cards for pediatric field reference 

and I have enclosed some for you here. 

These have been laminated for durability 

and cleaning, they can be placed on the 

interior ambulance wall for easy reference, 

or placed in a peds bag on your unit, or 

anywhere you find them useful. If you would 

like more, please contact the EMS for 

Children project manager.  

Again, we greatly appreciate all of your 

continued efforts to do great work for 

pediatrics!  

Want to keep up with what EMSC 

is doing? Find pediatric educa-

tion? Share pediatric education 

that your service is hosting? Then 

be sure to ‘like’ us on Facebook!  

https://www.facebook.com/

paemsc/  

Safe Transport is now on PA TRAIN!  

The PA EMSC program has provided a two-part 

module on the Safe Transportation of Children in 

Ambulances to PA TRAIN. From the home screen,  

use the search bar and type PA-EMS Safe 

Transport to find the modules. CEU’s are available 

upon completion of both modules. You can also 

contact our office for an in-person workshop!  

CONTACT INFO: Program Manager | Angie Poorman 

717.795.0740 ext. 114 | apoorman@pehsc.org  


